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Greetings from the big smoke! I am in Sydney for several 
days of professional learning. During 2020, Tanilba Bay has 
invested significant resources in teacher professional 
learning and we are confident all students will benefit for 
years to come. 

Class Teacher Allocations for 2020  

This afternoon, Mr Harris will post our 2020 class allocations to 
our school website. To learn which teachers have been 
posted to various classes, go to the “Our Staff” page. Once 
you see the allocations, consider whether or not you would 
like to express a preference for class placement for 2020. 
Preferences should outline why being with a particular 
teacher would benefit your child’s learning or wellbeing. 
You can also express a preference about students that you 
would like your child to be with/not with, provided your 
reasons relate to your child’s learning or wellbeing.  

To be considered during class planning, preferences must 
be lodged my Monday November 11th. 

Cruise into Kindy VISIT 3 
Wednesday 6 November  9.30-11.00am 
 
Stage 1 Gymnastics: Friday 1st November 
 
Last day to lodge a teacher/class preference for 2020:       
Monday 11th November 

 

P&C Fundraiser: COLOUR RUN 22nd November 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEXT WEEK’S PBL MESSAGE: 

Hands and feet to yourself 
  

Bushfire Emergency 
Contacts Forms are 

NOW OVERDUE 
And we are still looking for some 
forms (except for 1A and 4W, 
they’re all in!) 

If you have not yet returned your 
form (one per family), please do 
that ASAP. 

mailto:tanilbabay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.tanilbabay-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwio-t_7n8XlAhXSXCsKHen3DWAQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.pfes.nt.gov.au%2Ffire-and-rescue-service%2Ffire-safety&psig=AOvVaw2MABQg01-yUc8tuighJdjv&ust=1572568218984603


 

  Page 2  

Building Works Update 

On Tuesday, the new toilets near the hall will be opened for use (How exciting!) A number of 
students have already come to me to tell me how nice they look. Work will now start on the toilets 
in B Block and the admin wing. It might be a bit busy and noisy at the front of the school for the 
next little while, but the result will be worth it!! 

World Teachers Day 

Last Friday was World Teachers Day and we thank all the teachers who have made a difference, 
but in particular the Teachers of Tanilba Bay PS. They are simply The Best! Their hard work and 
dedication to learning is witnessed every day in the classroom. The time they spend planning 
quality lessons and activities, sports training, excursions camps, willingly giving up their time over 
and over again.  

PBL: Leave wildlife alone 

This week’s PBL message is Leave Wildlife Alone. With Spring well and truly upon us, we will soon 
see our fabulous wildlife even more prominent around the school. Look, but don’t touch! 

2020 School Planning 

As you know, we are welcoming a bumper crop of Kinder students next year (more than 70!) It is 
so great that we know this, as staffing in NSW public schools depends on enrolments – and the 
clearer we can be about numbers for next year, the more firm our staffing plans can be. If you 
know someone coming to TBPS next year who hasn’t enrolled yet, please ask them to get 
themselves to the office pronto. If you are leaving us next year, and not yet advised the school, 
please let the office staff know as well.  

                                                         

Alyssa and Mila 
from 1A 

celebrating 
Halloween 


